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We got our topic off to an exciting start with a few environmentally 
friendly Stunning Start activities with items we brought from home.

Some of us made a plant hanger from recycled plastic bottles. We cut holes in 
them, filled them with compost and planted seeds. We took them home to 

watch them grow!





We got our topic off to an exciting start with a few environmentally 
friendly Stunning Start activities with items we brought from home.

With Mr Lloyd, we took old magazines and newspapers and turned them into 
beautiful art pieces.  



We got our topic off to an exciting start with a few environmentally 
friendly Stunning Start activities with items we brought from home.

With Miss Hunt, we recycled old cereal boxes and turned them into animals 
that we had been researching! We used as few materials as possible to make 

sure we were not being wasteful.



In English, we wrote a biography on Sir David Attenborough. After researching 
his life story, we wrote our biographies in chronological order. This linked to 
our topic work and Science work too.





We looked at rhyming poetry and tried writing our own stanzas in the style of 
The Cat in the Hat.



In Year 3 Maths, we have been practising multiplying and dividing. We 
have used partitioning to help us multiply more complex calculations and 
solve problems.



Year 4 Mathematicians have been learning to 
add, subtract and multiply using formal 
written methods.





Our Science topic 
for this half term 
has been Living 
Things and their 
Habitats. After 
looking at 
different ways we 
can group living 
things, we learnt 
how to sort them 
using different 
criteria. We had 
fun learning how to 
make classification 
keys!









In RE we have been learning about the Beatitudes - the sayings and 
blessings of Jesus. We discussed how we can use these to help us in our 
everyday life. Here we are role playing some of the beatitudes in 
action.



In Topic 
lessons we 
learnt the 
names and 
locations of 
countries and 
cities in the 
UK and 
Yorkshire. We 
also learned 
to compare 
their locations 
using compass 
points and 
coordinates.





Our Art focus has been ‘printing’ this half term. Look at our amazing 
skills we have been practising!





Our PE focus has been gymnastics. We have been perfecting our 
jumps, balance, technique and coordination. We had lots of chances to 
showcase our skills to the rest of the class.



During Computing lessons we made flip books to explore how animations 
are created.





In RHE we have been learning about our rights and responsibilities and 
why we have them.







We have been enjoying reading these books in our classes; 


